
      ISLE OF IOWA PARROT HEAD CLUB 

4-5-2012 

BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

 

Present Board Members 

Deanna Jackman-Steggall Gerald Ptacek  Steve Robe  Tom Whiting                 

Deb Rassler   Randy Havlik        

     

Absent 

Gordy Smith   Bart  Mason 

 

Non Board Present 

Saul  Herrera 

Minutes of Last Meeting 

Minutes from the March 13th 2012 Board meeting accepted. 

April Newsletter Deadline:  Sunday April 15th.  

Newsletter articles should be sent in an e-mail if possible to Deanna Jackman-Steggall.  Any article NOT 

received by this date will not be in the newsletter! 

Deanna’s Expectations 

Smile its Contagious! 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

Treasure report from 3/1/2012 through 3/31/2012 was received by Steve and accepted unanimously. 

The beginning balance as of 3/1/2012 was $5,005.21. The expenses were $20,765.17. The total income 

was $21,775.12, with the ending balance of $6,015.16. Deanna handed Steve 2 checks for membership 

for $50.00 each from Holly and James Stineman so they have paid for 2 years each.  

 

Membership Report 

The club currently has 193 members.  

 

Club Events.  

 

Deanna brought up that with Heather not on the Board anymore, appointing Saul as a board appointed 

position.  All approved him for a member at large.  

 

Deanna sent Tina a message to send out a reminder that the club is voting on by-laws at the next club 

meeting and if anyone can not be present and wants to vote that they can have an absentee ballot if 

they let her know ahead of time. The last day to vote is April 19th. 



St. Paddies Day Parade went great. The club did not win any trophies, but we had a great turn out.  

 

Deanna will make up new badges for new members  

 

We received a nice thank you note for the basket donated to the Quad Cities Club.  

 

Bart is taking care of a basket for Dubuque.  

 

The Dubuque and Des Moines bus trip is paid for and everyone taking the bus has paid.  

 

The Club’s 15th Birthday party is on April 28th at the American Legion in Fairfax.  Bart handed out fliers of 

example for Koozies for the birthday party since it’s the 15th birthday. All approved ordering. All 

approved a drink ticket to hand out to everyone and will order a birthday cake.  Deanna will bring her 

Karaoke machine.  

 

Deanna said all of the concert tickets for Des Moines are paid for. We are section 105. Deanna will send 

out an email for everyone to pick up tickets at Coopacabana’s on Tuesday the 10th of April starting at 

5:30 and a second location to pick them up will be at the Jell-O Shot making party on April 11th at 6:30 at 

the Smiths residence.  

We will have the wrist bands to sell at the pre-party in Des Moines. They will be at the club tent. New 

members that want to sign up that day will receive one free as an incentive. We will have Tattoo’s to 

give out free. We will make up a list for people to see the charities that our club donates to.  

The new T-shirts came in to sell to members.  

 

Deanna said we will start the Phlocking committees in May. We all agreed on ½ the fundraiser to go to 

Waypoint and the other ½ to go to the Johnson County Crisis Center. We will decide the price at the next 

meeting. We will get the date, place and entertainment information out for now.   

 

Randy will have a signup sheet at the meeting for the core phlocking committee’s.  

 

Deanna will contact uptown Friday night to see if they want volunteers for the night the CIB plays. 

 

Highway pickup will be on May 20th.  

 

Steve gave Gerald the picnic contacts since he arrives first.  

June Picnic is at Noelridge. 

 Saturday July 7th Deanna will have it at her house at 2:00. 

 August is Thomas Park. 

September is at Jones Park.   

 



Next Board Meetings 

May 15th Bart 

June 19th Steve 

July 17th Deanna 

Aug 21st Gordy 

 

One Particular Harbor 

May 2nd Gus’s 

 

50/50 raffle 

charities for the quarterly raffle 

1st quarter:    (June, July and August) Cedar Valley Humane Society) (Raffles made $229.00) 

2nd quarter:   (September, October and November) HACAP adopt a family 

3rd quarter:   (December, January, February) Iowa City Free Medical Clinic.  

4th quarter:   (March, April, May) World War II honor flights 

 

Next Monthly Meeting 

April 19th 2012 at The Fieldhouse Downtown. 

 

Next Board Meeting 

The next Board meeting will be held at Bart’s on May 15th, 2012. 

Respectfully Submitted:  5/14/12 

Deb Rassler 

Secretary 

IIPHC 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


